
Closing of the Exhibition «With love About Russia» 

Today, March 13, 2021, the closing ceremony of the exhibition of our school is 

held. It seems that only yesterday it  started 

its work at the City Art Museum of Fine Arts, 

and today it is closing. How quickly time 

flies! The most important part of the 

ceremony  is rewarding students, teachers, 

and parents 

Teachers 

of art, 

biology, 

geography, and literature were the first to be 

rewarded. Our class teacher Elena Yuryevna 

Smirnova was awarded with a thank-you letter, a 

book, a badge and a beautiful bouquet of 

flowers! My classmates and I are proud to have 

such a class teacher! Next came graduates of the 

school who study in different educational institutions of our country and could not 

be present at the ceremony. 

Music teachers, deputy principals, leaders of the clubs of additional education and 

many other teachers also received their awards. They say: "The reward has found 

its hero!» 

We, journalists of our school newspaper "Plasticine Sky" came next. My 

classmates and I received thank-you letters and badges. Our work was also 

appreciated! 

It is worth mentioning that the vocal studio 

"On Seven Winds" presented an amazing 

performance. The choreographic 

compositions "Russian Waltz" and 

”Polechka” produced an amazing beginning  

and the ending of the event.  I would like to 

thank my class teacher and the staff of my 

school for giving me the opportunity to 

participate in such a large-scale and 

important event for our school. Thank you so much! 

 


